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In celebration of
Neurodiversity Week, click
here to watch videos for
children, which look at

different ways brains work
and explain how we may

all differ in our behaviours
and understanding of the

world

https://www.mentallyhealthyschools.org.uk/resources/what-is-neurodiversity-videos-for-children/
https://www.mentallyhealthyschools.org.uk/resources/what-is-neurodiversity-videos-for-children/


12 of our students competed in the Panathlon
Football Tournament at New River Sports

Centre, representing Hackney. 
After their fantastic performance, our under 13’s
came 1st place and under 16’s came 2nd place. 

Both teams have now qualified to represent East
London at Wembley for the finals - lets hope Mr

Hajdrych and Ms Barrett gain their voice back to
cheer our team on again!!!!


